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Dear Taxpaver:

Thank vou for the inquiry of July 28, 2014, to resolve vour account
with us.

We have confirmed that you were erroneously put on the Auto-Revocation
List. You may disregard the CP 120A Notice previously sent. You will
be removed from the Auto-Revocation List in approximately three to
four weeks.

We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused.

If vou need forms, schedules, or publications mentioned in this
letter, vou can get them by visiting the IRS website at www.irs.gov
or by calling toll-free at 1-800-TAX-FORM (1-800-829-3676).

If vou have questions, call us toll free at 1-877-829-5500.

If vyou prefer, vou can write to us at the address at the top of the
first page of this letter.

When vou write, include this letter and provide in the spaces
below vour telephone number with the hours we can reach vou.

Keep a copy of this letter for your records.

Telephone Number ( ) Hours

Thank vou for vour cooperation.
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Important message ahout your failure to file an annual information return or electronic notice
Your organization’s tax-exempt status was automatically revoked

We haven't received a response to the previous
notice we sent asking you to file your annual
information return or electronic notice.
Because you haven't filed for three consecutive
years, your organization’s tax-exempt status
was automatically revoked by law, effective
May 15, 2013.

You are no longer tax-exempt. In addition, if
you were eligible to receive tax-deductible
contributions, you are no longer permitted to
do so. Your organization's name was added to
our list of organizations that are no longer tax
exempt. You can find our list at
www.irs.gov/charities, It is available to the
public, state charity officials, and state tax
officials.

What you need to do

* Because your organization is no longer tax-exempt, you may be required to file one
of the following federal income tax returns:
— Form 1120, U.S. Corporation Income Tax Return
— Form 1041, U.S. Income Tax Return for Estates and Trusts
The instructions for both returns explain who must file and when to file. You can
download the returns and instructions at www.irs.gov. You can also obtain copies
by calling 1-800-TAX-FORM (1-800-829-3676).

* Visit www.irs.gov/cp120a for more information if you think you received this notice
in error,

 Contact your state to determine how this revocation affects your state
responsibilities and requirements.

Next steps

Do the following if you want to reinstate vour tax-exempt status:
* Apply for tax-exempt status by filing the appropriate application form below:
— Form 1023, Application for Recognition of Exemption Under Section 501(c)(3) of
the Internal Revenue Code
— Form 1024, Application for Recognition of Exemption Under Section 501(a) or for
Determination Under Section 120 and Form 8718, User Fee for Exempt
Organization Determination Letter Request
You must apply for reinstatement even if you did not have to apply for tax-exempt
status originally.
* Send your completed application with the appropriate user fee to:

Internal Revenue Service
P.0. Box 12192
Covington, KY 41012-0192
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